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WeGo Star afternoon service impacted by freight train derailment 
Buses to take Star passengers to train stations 

 
NASHVILLE – This afternoon’s WeGo Star trips will operate by bus from Riverfront Station due to an RJ Corman 
freight train derailment in the Lebanon train yard preventing the Star from operating as scheduled. 
 
Passengers planning to catch the 4:20 p.m. train from Nashville will be transported via bus from Riverfront Station 
to Donelson and Hermitage Stations. Customers needing to travel to Mt. Juliet, Martha, Hamilton Springs, or 
Lebanon will need to catch the 5:10 p.m. or 5:55 p.m. buses at Riverfront Station for their return trip. 
 
A contingency plan for service for the rest of the week is being developed. Check our social media accounts and 
website for updates.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 
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